Katie Murnane

it s
From: Brian Geaney <brian_geaney@corkcity.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 9 June 2020 20:42
To: Phelim O' Neill
Subject: Saint Kevins, Shanakiel
Hi Phelim,

Hope all is well. Just wondering if there is any further detail on Saint Kevin’s in terms of unit and tenure mix. I am
getting a few calls politically.

Regards,
Brian

Brian Geaney

Assistant Chief Executive,
Cork City Council,

Floor 1, Civic Offices,
Anglesea Street,

Cork T12 T997

Telephone: 021-4924337
E-Mail: brian_geaney@corkcity.ie

Designated Public Official under Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015.
See www.lobbying.ie
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Katie Murnane

From: Robert Farrell

Sent: Tuesday 10 November 2020 11.09
To: Fearghal Reidy

Cc: Phelim O" Neill

Subject: St Kevin's

Hi Fearghal,

| hope you are keeping well.

A quick e-mail on St Kevin’s. We have been trying to make contact with Sean Lynch in relation to a time critical item
we need to close out on watermain connection point. (We had a very helpful call with Sean and Irish Water a few
weeks ago, and sent our proposal week before last, but just need this key piece of info from Sean to close out and
allow us finalise planning app). If this could be expedited that would be great.

Additionally, we had reached out to Simon Lyons mid Oct with info on our SuDs proposal. While not critical, any

feedback at this point in time would be welcomed.

Thanks,
Robert

Robert Farrell

Development Manager

2™ Floor Ashford House, Tara Street, Dublin 2, D02 VX67
Mob +353 87 655 4333 Email farrell@lda.ie  Web |da.ie
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Katie Murnane

B
From: Robert Farrell
Sent: Friday 17 April 2020 17:05
To: Fearghal Reidy
Cc: Phelim O" Neill
Subject: St Kevin's
Fearghal,

I hope you are keeping well.

I am e-mailing regards our St Kevin's project, where we are at the closing stages of finalising our SHD Pre-Application
Consultation documents and request. In advance of completing these, we would welcome the opportunity to
present an update on the proposed scheme. If agreeable we could do this via video conference and would issue a
presentation in advance — proposed attendees from our St Kevin’s team would be Sedn Kearns (Project Architect),
John Gannon (Planning Consultant) and myself.

Kind regards,
Robert

Robert Farrell

Development Manager

2" Floor Ashford House, Tara Street, Dublin 2, D02 VX67
Moh +353 87 655 4333 Email rfarrell@lda.ie Web |da.ie
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